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Nearly continuous flood ops 
since Hurricane Florence



BUILDING STRONG®

USACE -- Main Talking Points

At or near record monthly inflows at projects 
from Sep thru Feb 

Nearly continuous flood operations since 
Hurricane Florence

No significant anticipated drought concerns   
for next few months based on antecedent 
conditions and precip outlooks
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Contact Information:

Michael A (Tony) Young, P.E.
Water Management Chief

Corps of Engineers, Wilmington District
69 Darlington Avenue

Wilmington, NC  28403

michael.a.young@usace.army.mil
(910) 251 - 4455
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